The Staff and

Management of
The Yellin’ Rebel
Would like to thank you
for your continued
Support, and would like
{0 warn you that

We Will Be Back!!!

Look for your copy of The Yellin’ Rebel
Due out on the stands, August 23

Oh, and by the way

' Il 1988 Semester
itions are now opening up for.the Fa.n S :
in :I?sc;epartments, including Managing Editor, .Oplmon Editor,
Sports Editor, News Editor, News Reporters, E.ntertalnmer.lt colqmmsts,
P Sports w’riters, Photographers, Cartoonists, Graphic Artists

Call 739-3478 or come on up to MSU 302, next door to the Radio Station



